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CHICAGO, Dec. 17, 2015 /PRNewswire/ -- The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] will release its financial results for the
fourth quarter of 2015 on Wednesday, Jan. 27.

President and Chief Executive Officer Dennis Muilenburg and Executive Vice President of Business Development
& Strategy and Chief Financial Officer Greg Smith will discuss the results and company outlook during a
conference call that day at 10:30 a.m. ET.

The event will be webcast at http://event.on24.com/r.htm?
e=1109674&s=1&k=103ACCI1EC4EQ9EEFD770ACF096D5EAF4. A Boeing news release and presentation
materials will be posted to the Investors section of www.boeing.com prior to the event.

Individuals should check the website prior to the session to ensure their computers can access the audio stream
and slide presentation. Instructions for obtaining the required free downloadable software will be posted on the
site.

Contact:

Investor Relations: (312) 544-2140
Communications: (312) 544-2002

Follow us on Twitter @Boeing
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